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Secondary Principal Board Report 

10-11-18 

Estimated student enrollment (These numbers may not be exact) 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 Total 

M 34 38 37 29 43 36 35 251 

F 40 33 45 39 40 25 33 256 

Totals 74 71 82 68 83 61 68 507 

 

We are staffed for 495 and we are within our range reguardless of final 

numbers.  All of these numbers will continue to be fluid.  

 

From Mrs. Bently: “The first edition of the Panther Press published in the             

Oct. 4 NRHEG Star Eagle. Students      

contributed articles and   

photography covering the first few     

weeks of school and homecoming. 

 

The Drama Club has been having a       

successful season with as many as      

25 students attending our    

twice-weekly gatherings. We take    

part in improvisation and    

team-building activities, learn about    

theater technique, and enjoy the creative talents that everyone comes to           

share. On Friday, Oct. 5, 32 students attended "Scare School" offered by            

Valleyfair. At this event, students learn more about make-up techniques, set           

design, maintaining character, and professional opportunities. 

 

The 68 members of the senior class have chosen their class colors: black,             

white, and silver; their class flower: white ranunculus; and their class motto:            

                                                                     Dale N. Carlson, Superintendent 
David A. Bunn, High School Principal Douglas A. Anderson, Elementary Principal 
 



"Special times, special place, special friends together: the moments pass so           

quickly but the memories last forever. 

 

Deb Bently was part of a state-wide committee which met on Oct. 9 and 10               

to review the test questions which will be used on the Minnesota teacher             

preparation exam, the one educators must take in order to become a            

licensed teacher of English Language Arts in Minnesota.” 

 

From Mrs. Fredrickson: “Congratulations to Aubrey Johnson (vocalist) and         

the Jazz Band for providing music selections at the homecoming coronation!” 

 

From Mrs. Moravec: “State is training people this year for an assistive            

technology team and I get to represent us (NRHEG) on that team.” 

 

From Mr. Otstot: “The marching band took first place at the Waseca            

Marching Classic this year to finish off a great season!” 

 

From Mr. Stoesz: “To date, the seniors have completed a total of 62             

college applications (that I'm aware of) and many of them have already            

received their acceptance letters. An exciting time for many of our seniors            

as they make their future plans!” 

 

From Mrs. O’Donnell: “Well the students have been working hard in our            

tech and video class... here is the link to our first Panther News! It was               

labeled as September and should have been October, yet I think they did an              

amazing job! 

 

The weather is for last weekend so we wanted to at least get this out to you                 

two even if the rest of the student body can't see it tonight...these are truly               

some amazingly gifted students. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Panther News 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HPr_eefPxRM ​ “ 
 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HPr_eefPxRM

